‘ 26th September, 1949,

Desr Sir,

with reference to your confidential letter of the
14th instent addressed to me 4n the ocese of the steamer
"BOKKEVELD", I think I cennot do better than enclose
herewith s copy of en official letter which has today been
sent from this Office to the Owners,

You will sce therefrom that the Committee have
suppor ted ¥Mr, van Lere in his conelusions, end I shall
be glad if you will notify him accordingly.

I may add that I em esking the Llsison office

at Blythawood Square, Glasgow, to scquaint thelr ex
surveyor at Port Hatal of the decision at their

discretion, —
FE.0.2020
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